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To

Diana Bagrationi Foundation

PO Box 640262

Oakland Gardens, New York 11364-0262
USA

Dear Dr. Bagrationi,

On behalf of the children with cancer, treated at our center, and the staff,

we thank your donation of $500, from the bottom of our heart..

Please let me know if we can provide you with any further information
regarding the needs of the Pediatric Hemato Oncology service.

If there is any chance that you will visit our Medical Center then we will
be happy to host you.
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Sincerely yours, "'br,&. f/.-..f: L) o
ho

e o,
Amos Toren, MD .P.h.D. MHW,
' Head

Department of Pediatric Hemato-Oncology.

CC: Mrs., Rachel Talmi




